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Dear Parents, Guardians, and Friends, 
 

Happy New Year! 
 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support over the course of Term 2. 
As well as completing a power of work within their classrooms, I am sure that you would agree our 

pupils really did all of us proud with their outstanding Nativity performance.  
 

 
P1 Enrolment for 2024-2025 
Parents wishing to enrol their children for Primary1 at Aberuthven Primary can do so online from 
Monday 8th January- Friday 12th January 2024.  They should access the form on www.pkc.gov.uk 
>Schools and Learning>School enrolment>Primary and Secondary school enrolment.  When you 
register online you will need to provide your child’s birth certificate, your 2023/2024 Council Tax 
demand notice and a recent utility bill as proof that you live permanently at your address. A 
photograph of your evidence taken from your smart phone is acceptable.    
 
‘Donkey’s First Christmas’ Nativity  
Thank you to all who attended our Christmas Celebration afternoon. Through ticket sales and the 

raffle, we raised a fantastic £326.50 towards school funds! Thank you for your support! 

 
In Service Days and Mid Term 
School will be closed to pupils for In Service Days on Wednesday 14th February 2024.  School will 
also be closed on Thursday 15th and Friday 16th February for mid-term. 
 
Mobile Telephone Numbers 
May we remind you that if you have changed your mobile phone number over the Christmas Break to 
let us know in case we have to use your mobile to contact you at any time re school closures etc. 
 
‘Severe Weather’ Plan 
 All information regarding severe weather procedures can be found on our website.  
Emergency Closure | Aberuthven Primary School (glowscotland.org.uk) 
 
Burns Celebration 
Our School will be hosting a ‘Burns Celebration’ in Aberuthven Village Hall on Friday 26th January 
2023 at 1.30pm and will be inviting Parents and members of our community to join us by invitation 
only. Our pupils will be sharing some Scottish poems and songs, there will be Ceilidh Dancing and 
even some Scottish themed nibbles provided. Please return your invitation RSVP as soon as 
possible. 
 
 
Trip to Dundee Science Centre and V&A Museum on Tuesday 23rd January 2024. 
We will be going on a trip to Dundee Science Centre and V&A Museum on Tuesday 23rd January 
2024. Children will need to bring a packed lunch, a drink and snack. Children will need to wear school 
uniform. They will need comfortable shoes to walk in and a waterproof jacket. Pupils may bring 
spending money of no more than £5 with them on the day. 
 
 
 
Parent Partnership Indoor Market, Aberuthven Village Hall, Saturday 27th January ‘24, 10-12pm 
Our parent Partnership will be hosting an Indoor Market at Aberuthven Village Hall on Saturday 27th 
January 2024, from 10-12pm to raise money in aid of Parent Partnership funds. All are welcome. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.pkc.gov.uk/
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/pk/aberuthvenprimaryschool/emergency-closure/


 
 
 

 
 
Diary Dates    
Mon 8 Jan –Fri 12 Jan -  P1 Online Enrolment 
Tues 23rd Jan- Trip to Dundee Science Centre and Dundee V&A 
Fri 26th Jan – Burns Celebration 
Sat 27th Jan – Parent Partnership Indoor Market, Aberuthven Village Hall, 10-12pm 
Wed 14 Feb – In Service Day 
Thurs 15 Feb – Mid term 
Fri 16 Feb – Mid Term 

 
Please do not hesitate to get in touch should you require any further information.  
 
Remember that you can also find up to date information via our School website and you can follow 
the School on Twitter @AberuthvenPS. 

 
Warmest wishes, 
 
Nicola Tyrrell 
Head Teacher. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
If you have any comments or suggestions which you wish to make us aware of please complete this slip 

and place it in the suggestions box in the school foyer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil’s name:_________________    Class:___________   Signed:_______________      Date:___________ 

Aberuthven Primary School 
Parent Suggestions – 

January 2024 

 


